
 

 Pastor Heuser 

Retirement 

Party 

If you are interested in bringing a food item, please sign up on the sheet 

outside of the church/school office.  

Pastor Heuser’s last service will be on August 31st. We are putting 

together a special gift basket to show our heartfelt appreciation for our 

Pastor’s faithful years of service. We will plan to give him the basket at a 

small reception after the service on that Sunday (Aug 31st). 

You’re invited to contribute by donating items or monetary gifts that 

reflect your gratitude and support. 

Every contribution—big or small—will help make this gesture meaningful 

and memorable. 

Please bring your items to the office by Wednesday August 
27th. Monetary gifts can be given via Check (Made out to 
Zion Lutheran Church) or online via:  
https://links.zionconcord.org/HeuserRetirement or using 
the QR Code (Please include a note designating it for Pastor Heuser’s Retirement) 
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